
Far North District Council
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Electing 2 Councillors

Mate RADICH

My principal place of residence is in the Te Hiku
General Ward area.

I am privileged to live in the wonderful Far North
and community. However in my 12 years as a
councillor I have been frustrated in this Councils
slackness for better infrastructure and prompt

action for request for services. The Far North is growing at a fast
pace and our infrastructure is lagging behind; especially
roading, waste water, and that long delay to get quality water
to Kaitaia residence from the Sweetwater Acqifer. This Council
has gone mad on cycle trails and sporting complexes that have
cost ratepayers millions of dollars. At this moment there are a
number of sporting venues on the verge of closure. Good side;
the increase of unsubsidised funding for new scaling continues. I
will continue to refuffle feathers to produce better service and
ongoing services that will help the Far North to prosper.


